
GEBELEIN
Silversmiths

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

March 18, 1954

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore 
112 Bellevue Avenue 
Newport, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Moore,

Ton may have the option on the 
Coburn tankard as requested.

The consignor wants most of the 
amount asked but if I can trim it a little under 
the three thousand mark I will do so. It may be 
that you will find it possible to include a 
payment on the last charges and the small remaining 
old balance at the same time.

Thank you very much for letting me 
know as in getting the extension I am deferring 
paying the seller anything.

Very truly yours,

J. Herbert Gebelein


